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HAPPY NEW YEAR and WELCOME BACK!!!!

13th – Short Day
14th – No School
17th – Dr. Martin Luther King Day – No 
School
20th – STEM Fair 8am - 12
21st – Spirit Day and Short Day
24th-28th Souper Bowl of Caring –
Watch for more information. 
27th – Regular day
28th – No School

Short day - out at 12 :50. 
Morn ing K indergarten is  out at 

10: 15  a .m .
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Principal’s Message…

Brittney Ambrose
Principal

We appreciate your support 
as we continue to use the 
Red Box for a visitor pass. 
Remember to bring your 
driver's license with you. 

Open Enrollment 
continues until February 

18th.
Enrollment Applications 
are in the office if you 

need one.

Happy New Year Rosecrest Family! I hope you enjoyed the Holiday season and 
bringing in the new year with your family and friends. 

We are requesting your input on the 2023-2024 Granite School Calendar.  
Survey is open until January 21. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/23-

24calendarsurvey

In the case of a predicted storm that may result in a distance learning day, 
students will be sent home with Chromebooks if their teacher plans to instruct 
via Google Classroom OR paper packets. An email and text will be sent out 
communicating that we have sent materials home for a potential distance 
learning day. The following morning, an additional email and text will be sent 
out confirming whether a distance learning day has been called. If it is a 
distance learning day, your child's teacher will communicate specific 
expectations for work completion and be available to help and/or 

answer any questions. If it ends up not becoming a 
distance learning day, plan to send your child to

SEP conferences will be held February 7th and 8th.  
More information coming soon.

school with their Chromebook and/or packet.

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2F23-24calendarsurvey&data=04%7C01%7Ckawinegar%40graniteschools.org%7C8e1754d66ceb455b7ffc08d9d09c5fac%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C637770192301945908%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=n3V%2FAyR97oItPOQ1ZiwfP17q3tRwWKjk9HtksBIq998%3D&reserved=0


PTA CORNER
Rosecrest Elementary

January 2022

ALL PRO DAD

There will be no meeting this month.

BOOK FAIR

Watch for upcoming information on the book fair during SEP Conferences in February.

STEM FAIR

We need judges for the 5th grade STEM Fair on January 20th from 8 a.m. – Noon.  Anyone can 
volunteer. You do not have to have a 5th grader.  Please sign up with the link below.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044FAEAE2DA6F58-5thgrade

“SOUPER” BOWL OF CARING

We will be collecting food items that are conducive to children. We will be gathering food  January 

24th – 28th.  Thank you for your support

PTA NOMINATIONS

Utah PTA accepts nominations each year to celebrate outstanding members of our community. 

Anyone can nominate a person within the school community. You can view the categories                    

and make nominations directly to PTA by visiting www.utahpta.org/utah-pta-awards
If you have any questions, you can reach out to our PTA President

Tammy Thornton. Her email is 
tamaramthornton@hotmail.com

Thank you!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044FAEAE2DA6F58-5thgrade
http://www.utahpta.org/utah-pta-awards
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